
September 9, 2021  Well #5 Update 
 

Construction of  Water Treatment Facility for Well No. 5 is progressing according to schedule 
and budget.  Building foundation walls and interior baffle walls for below-grade tanks are all 
completed.  The main floor has been formed and placement of steel rebars is in progress. The 
concrete outlet structure for the two on-site lagoons has been completed and Lagoon # 1 has been 
excavated and shaped. Materials availability associated with current supply chain issues and 
slow delivery have created additional challenges.   
 


